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for the agenda

From: Diane T Covan <dianecovan@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 2:08 AM
To: Mary Lou Hoover <mlhoover@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Teri Johnston 
<tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Fred Covan <fredcovan@gmail.com>; Daniel Reynen <danieljreynen@hotmail.com>; 
Marcus Varner <marcusvarner@hotmail.com>
Subject: Our extremely strong opposition to the project at 1900-1910 North Roosevelt

Dear Commissioner Hoover and Mayor Johnston:
My husband, Fred Covan, and I are currently out of the country.  We have just 
heard about the huge project which is proposed at the corner of First and N. 
Roosevelt.  Not only will it be an eyesore at what is currently a very attractive spot 
adjacent to Garrison Bight, it is totally and completely unfair to the rest of us who 
are required to obey City laws and regulations to allow the owner of the property 
to bypass the Planning Board and disobey the height, density, impervious surface 
and parking regulations with which the rest of us comply. There are plenty of 
other available spaces for a “storage facility.”  This is an extremely visible, well-
trafficked, attractive location and turning it into an industrial-looking site is certain 
to reduce the value of the properties we own on First/Fogarty and the other we 
own on Seidenberg/George.  We are unable to attend the meeting today but want 
you to know that we very strongly oppose this and the insult it is to those of us 
who obey the rules. We thank you for whatever you can do to protect our equal 
rights and property values.

Diane T Covan
DianeCovan@gmail.com

Cheri Smith
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